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Greetings,
- T hope all is well and life is good. There hasn’t
.~ been much going on since the last news letter.
. We're trying to get set up to install the new sign.
f Planning to start soon, hope for dry weather. Our
Easter Egg Drug Awareness event was a great
success with over 100 children.
We added 6 new members on 4/18/24 come on in
and meet them. At the start of May, there will not be a dinner held on

Friday prepared by members and family. The Lodge will still be open
and lite fare served. Check out meals on the calendar. Cash bingo is

need a person to work the food table the 2nd Wednesday each month.
Please contact Linda Dean to sign up. It’s only a couple of hours: 5-
7:30pm, Thank you in advance. Purse Bingo is 5/18/24, if you would
like to help out, call Dawn Eskridge or Christine Waller. If you haven’t

[ wish all Mother’s, a blessed Mother’s Day. I’'m here to help, don’t
hesitate to get in touch! God Bless.

Thank you,
Jack Davis, Exalted Ruler

Remember our motto:

{/é Care - {/é: Share

every Friday night due to lack of people. We will have meals every other

doing really well. It is paying our bills, along with the pool league’s. We

paid your dues, please do. We need everyone to keep the Lodge running!




